
FOI 079/2021 Response 

Request  
 Dear FOI Team, 

 
I would be most grateful if you would provide me, under the Freedom of Information Act, details in 
respect to the contract below. 
 
Senior Leadership Development Programme: 
 
https://procontract.due-north.com/Advert?advertId=0d7aa318-65b9-eb11-810c-
005056b64545&p=ad706dc1-5684-e511-80f3-000c29c9ba21 
 
The details we require are: 
 
• Suppliers who applied for inclusion on each framework/contract and were successful & not 
successful at the PQQ & ITT stages 
 
• Actual spend on this contract/framework (and any sub lots), from the start of the contract to the 
current date 
 
• Start date & duration of contract/framework 
 
• Has an extension been agreed, if so, for how long? 
 
• Will the framework(s)/contract(s) be up for renewal, if so when? 
 
• Could you provide the tender documents for this contract? 
 
• Who is the senior officer (outside of procurement) responsible for this contract? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://procontract.due-north.com/Advert?advertId=0d7aa318-65b9-eb11-810c-005056b64545&p=ad706dc1-5684-e511-80f3-000c29c9ba21
https://procontract.due-north.com/Advert?advertId=0d7aa318-65b9-eb11-810c-005056b64545&p=ad706dc1-5684-e511-80f3-000c29c9ba21


 

 

Response  

The Trust is unable to provide a response to your request for information, this is because the Senior 

Leadership Development Programme is currently in the process of being tendered and evaluated.   

It is anticipated that the requested information will be available in October 2021, with this in mind 

the Trust recommends that you resubmit your request at a later date.   


